e
—_— (VN ERS
HL- 122

DL-97
EL-48

SERVICE LETTER FL-42

DATE: 11 OCTOBER 1991
PAGE 1 OF 1

TO: ALL OWNERS AND OPERATORS OF MCDONNELL DOUGLAS HELICOPTER COMPANY
369 SERIES HELICOPTERS.

MAIN ROTOR HUB BALANCING

All new, overhauled or repaired main rotor hubs are not balanced at the factory unless requested
by the customer to do so. These main rotor hubs must be balanced at the time of installation onto a
helicopter per the requirements of CSP-HMI-2, Sections 18-10-00 and 62-20-00.

If you have any questions regarding balancing of the main rotor hub, contact your local MDHC
Field Service Representative or the Warranty and Repair Department at (602)891-8565.
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